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To:   Kathy O’Hanlon 
            
  Clerk to the Committee for the Office of the First and Deputy First 
  Minister   
 

From:  Sheila Mawhinney 

  Clerk to the Committee for the Environment 

 

Date:  26th February 2015 

 

Subject: Response to Children’s Services Co-operation Bill. 

 
1. At its meeting on 26th February 2015 the Committee for the Environment 

considered correspondence from you regarding the Children’s Services Co-

operation Bill. 

 

2. The Committee agreed that it had no comment to make on the Bill. 

 

Sheila Mawhinney 

Clerk 

Committee for the Environment 
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